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Oregon Vote By Mail has been incredibly successful for thirty years. It has allowed 

voters who might otherwise be unable to reach a precinct in person to let their voices 

be heard. It would be a terrible injustice to take that opportunity away. I speak as one 

who would be unable to stand in line to await the opportunity to vote. Give all Oregon 

citizens the chance to  express themselves via Vote by Mail. To take that right away 

would be a dreadful injustice. 


